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March 17, 2021 
 
The Honorable Judy Chu 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2423 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
The Honorable Raja Krishnamoorthi 
U.S. House of Representatives 
115 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable David McKinley 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2239 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
The Honorable Susan Wild 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1027 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515

 
Dear Representatives Chu, Krishnamoorthi, McKinley, and Wild:  
 
On behalf of The Joint Commission, I would like to offer our strong support for the reintroduction 
of the Dr. Lorna Breen Health Care Provider Protection Act.  
 
Over the past year, the mental strain experienced by health care staff cannot be understated. Health 
care staff have faced numerous stressors, including fears of infection, longer 
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